
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 8:53 AM 
'James Davis' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Palm Island Sewer 

Good Morning, James and Christie Davis. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00572-2022 

We will be placing the comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----

From: James Davis <drjwdavis@mac.com> 
Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 4:52 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Palm Island Sewer 

Hello, 

I am a home owner on Don Pedro Island and would like to express my opposition to the proposed sewer service. 

The opacity on the finances of this company and the proposed project are a concern. We are giving them a blank check 
to charge us whatever the want to install the sewer and the opportunity to change us any thing that they want to in 
reoccurring charges. They have no experience in a project of this scope and no track record of even finishing what they 
have started. 

If sewers are needed, there has to be a better way to go about it than to hire a company with no technical expertise for 
such a project. 

I also do not feel the need for sewers on the island has been established. There seems to be no benefit to the 
homeowners who will fund the cost of the entire project. The needs of the island need to be determined by a company 
that is not going to profit from the sewer system. 

Please deny EU's application for wastewater service 

Thank You 
James W and Christie Davis 
161 S Gulf Blvd 
Placida, FL 33946 
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